INCH NATIONAL SCHOOL BOARD OF MANAGEMENT

AGREED REPORT

2nd September 2024

- The Board extends a warm welcome back to all members of staff and families as we start a new academic year.
- The Board also welcomes back Rose Marie Corry Ryan who resumes her role as school principal.
- The Board conducted its annual review of the school's child safeguarding statement and anti-bullying policy in line with the 2023 Child Protection Procedures.
- Upcoming activities in the school include:

Swimming for 3rd to 6th class

The recommencement of the languages programme at the end of September

Parent/Guardian Teacher meetings on the 12th of November

- The Board are delighted that there will be an official launch of the walking track on Friday, the 13th of September at 9.30 am. This is a wonderful facility, and the Board would like to acknowledge the fantastic collaboration between school and community in completing this project. Any parent who would like to attend the opening are very welcome to do so.
- The Board acknowledged the success of Active Schools Week in June and the opportunities it presented to all classes to engage in a range of fun activities.